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                                                                                                      March 1, 2012

Dear Friends,

        I want to take this opportunity to share what is happening in my ministry.

       Three years ago I abandoned Windows 98SE as being too “virus” ridden, and began looking at other operating systems. I read reviews, and visited many web sites. My search eventually brought me to www.distrowatch.com.  This I found to be a gateway to many Linux, BSD, and other programs.  I downloaded dozens of “live” distributions, and attempted to test them.  Some were so flawed I couldn’t even burn a cd copy.  Others were “too” difficult to use.  I found LinuxMint, a Ubuntu derivative, and was happy. For many months I had to install computers one at a time. This meant that someone had to spend several hours installing and downloading applications for each computer.  Probably 2 to 3 dozen computers were completed this way.  Now I can clone a hard drive in less than 20 minutes with everything installed!  This drive can be put in and it immediately works.

       In September 2008 I started receiving first a dozen computers, two dozen computers, then in December, I received word from Closing the Digital Gap’s director Marcus Jefferson (www.CTDG.org.) that they had a hundred computers they wanted to give to my ministry!  Most of these will require additional memory or hard drives, as they came from a hospital concerned with possible HIPPA law violations.   So they removed the hard drives.

     In the fall of 2008 I was called by Dr. Rev. Russel McRenyolds of Faith UMC. Their church had a computer lab which needed “revamping” immediately.  There I began working with Louis Anthony.  “Tony”, Dick Steerman , Vicky Nichols and I  worked together to install and refurbished several dozen computers.  Tony was great help and encouragement.   When CTDG offered the hundred computers, some had Windows XP installed.  These were traded to Faith UMC for the Linux machines, which were then taken to Looking Glass for distribution.  I also installed Windows XP on several computers with a COA (Certificate of Authenticity) for Faith’s lab.

     During December and January, I refurbished half a dozen computers for sales purposes.  This helped to finance the purchase of memory and hard drives.  I searched ebay for auctions, and stores for bargains.  Check-in and testing of parts was necessary.  Quantities of parts came in.  

      In the spring of 2009 over 50 computers were given away at Southside Community Kitchens.  LGCS has given away as many as 50 computers.

      I haven’t begun to tell you of all the logistical time spent hauling computers, and parts.  Testing of memory, hard drives, all other parts, and the final test, all take time.  Then there is the recycling of metals from “dead” or obsolete computers and monitors! 

      In the summer 2009 I was required to move more than a hundred computers. from a basement storage to a new location, twice!  Whew, did I ever do a lot of sweating along with the few that helped.  In April 2011 I moved everything again to a rented storage unit.  After paying $139.00 per month for five months, it was apparent I had to recycle the old computers, and save just the best.  Pastor Tony Patrick is now assisting the distribution of refurbished computers.  During the fall of 2011,  I was able to repair and give away over 4 dozen computers!

       God has given to me; time and the talent for this work.  However, I desperately need additional funds for more parts.  Will you help me in this ministry?  Tax deductible gifts can be given to  Mt. Hope Presbyterian Church, 301 W.Jolly Rd., Lansing  MI   48910

                                                                                                      Thank you.  God’s blessing,       

                                                                                                      Gale Webster                           

email: crafty2judy@yahoo.com                                                                                                      
Gale E. Webster


3309 Viking St.


Lansing, MI  48911


517.763-4125
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As believers in Christ; we believe:

“I tell you the truth, whatever you did for one of the least of these brothers of mine, you did it onto me.”      Matthew 25: 40

“And whatever you do, whether in word or deed, do it all,  as onto the Lord Jesus, giving thanks to God the Father through him.”     Colossians 3:17
 “For none of us lives onto himself and none of us dies onto himself.   If we live, we live onto the Lord; and if we die, we die onto the Lord.”     Romans 14: 7-8
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